Join us for our

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

at our newest branch in Indianola

Friday, April 11
11:45 a.m.

" Greater Iowa

CREDIT UNION

A light lunch will be served
in the branch after the ceremony.

Please kindly RSVP to Dyanna Wright by April 7 at
515.956.3081 or dwright@greateriowacu.org. M

Our branch is located at 301 E Scenic Valley Avenue, Indianola
Located just southwest of the new YMCA in the Summercrest Hills area




